

November 15, 2022

RE: Request for Tabling Five Pines Subdivision Request

We realize additional information is needed to provide in our submittal package to the County Planning and Zoning Commission. This includes additional displays to clearly depict additional changes and requests from county staff and planners. We believe this information is crucial to visually show impacts and remediation of the proposed development.

We ask the planning and zoning commission to allow for tabling of the Five Pines Subdivision request till the next county planning and zoning meeting on 12/15/2022. We appreciate your understanding.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Keenan Simon, P.E.